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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to provide a professional reference for John Cross, who served as Production 

Manager for Such Stuff Productions during our 2025 staging of The Tempest. 

In this capacity, John Cross demonstrated a conscientious and thorough approach to all 

aspects of production management. He maintained clear and consistent communication 

across departments, ensured that schedules and logistical requirements were met, and 

contributed to the overall efficiency and cohesion of the production process. His attention to 

detail and steady oversight were instrumental in supporting the creative team and 

facilitating a smooth rehearsal and performance period. 

John Cross approached his responsibilities with professionalism and reliability, and his 

conduct throughout the engagement was diligent. I am pleased to recommend him for 

further opportunities in both film and theatre production. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Paul C Kininmonth 


